
Her Excellency 
Dr. Vjosa Osmani 
President of the Republic of Kosovo 
Pristina 

Dear Madam President: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 23, 2023 

We stand at an inflection point in history - the decisions our democracies make now will 
determine the direction of the world for decades to come. So this March, the United States, 
Costa Rica, the Netherlands, the Republic of Korea, and the Republic of Zambia will co-host the 
second Summit for Democracy - bringing together leaders from around the world to demonstrate 
and discuss how democracies can continue to deliver for all of our people. 

On behalf of the Summit' s co-hosts, I would like to invite you to attend the virtual Leaders' 
plenary session on March 29, 2023 , to have a candid conversation about democracy ' s power and 
potential around the world. Additionally, on March 30, 2023 , your government is invited to 
participate in a minister-level, regional gathering to discuss how the public and private sectors 
can work together to advance our shared democratic values and vision for the world. A formal 
invitation to this event will be sent separately by a co-host, and we look forward to sharing 
additional details with your team shortly. 

Most importantly, we look forward to working with you and the people of Kosovo to continue 
building on the progress we made during the first Summit for Democracy in December 2021. 
Together, we can continue to uphold human dignity, unleash human potential , and deliver peace 
and prosperity for all of our people. Because as democracies, if we work together, nothing is 
beyond our reach. 




